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I assist individuals with health and medication management, safety issues, nutrition 

and meal preparation, personal hygiene, budgeting, positive behavioral support, 

socialization and communication, supports while on the job, this work requires 

resourcefulness, and an investment in the well-being of those I serve. I support the 

passage of this bill to allow DSPs in both residential and the in-home provider agency 

settings to be compensated for our highly skilled work with the participants we 

support. Please vote yes on HB 2457. DSPs, the people they support and their 

families are counting on your support! 


